From: Barbara Cash

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Please Pass SB54!
Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 1:10:45 PM

Senate Finance Committee,

As a credentialed Alaskan interior designer, | strongly support SB54 extending the AELS Board
and Registering Interior Designers.

SB54 will qualify Alaska-registered interior designers to work on Federal government projects
when registration is required, rather than hiring out-of-state registered designers. It also allows
all interior designers to continue practicing as they currently are.

Please Pass SB54 now!
Thank you,

Barbara Cash, Interior Designer
2265 Arcadia Drive
Anchorage, AK 99517

Barbara Cash, FASID, IIDA, NCIDQ
bcash@best-yet.net
907.440.9190
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